The Hart County Fire Board met on Monday, November 1, 2010 at 6:30 P.M. at Station 1 with the following members present David T Ray, Mike Milford, Tom Murphy, Michael Sanders, Alan Daniel, Jerry Byrum, Randall Simpson, Joseph Haley, Stephen Ayers and Marshall Norton.

Randall Simpson called the meeting to order.

Agenda was approved. Motion made by Marshall Norton and seconded by Teddy Gibson. Yes carried the vote.

Minutes of the October 4, 2010 meeting was read and approved. Motion made by Randall Simpson and seconded by Michael Sanders. Yes carried the vote.

Captain's report:

Station 6 – Web site needs to be updated. Chief Byrum stated that he now has the pass word, so he can keep the web site updated.

Chief's Report:

When though new applications.

Water line on Hwy 29 South is ready to use.

Fire Board members:

Station #2 – David Lorentson

Station #4 - ??????

Station #6 – Mike Milford

Station #8 - Marshall Norton

Christmas Supper will be December 4th at Bethany Baptist Family Life Center at 6:30. Need to know how many are planning to come from each station.

Gave to each station a list of fireman that can serve as officers.

Need fire reports faxed as soon as possible after fires.

The chief will write a letter to Terrell Partain about getting Hart County 911 to page out tornado watches, warning and server weather alerts.

David Lorentson discussed about the different decals to put on fireman helmets.

Chief Byrum warned about posting negative comments and pictures about the Fire Department on the internet.

Each station needs to make sure that each fireman gets their driver training in this year.

If any fireman is driving a truck from another station, you must be sure to ask someone from that station before leaving.

Annual meeting and December Fire Board meeting will be December 5th at 2 pm at Station 1. We will elect assistant Chief and sectary and treasurer.

Meeting was adjourned. Motion made by Michael Sanders. Seconded by Mike Milford. Yes carried the vote.